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Comments: The national parks of the United States of America appeal to many individuals for many different

reasons. The proposed legislation, as it is currently written, will greatly prohibit rock climbers from around the

nation from adding occasional bolts and fixed anchors to further the rock climbing experience without tedious and

unnecessary bureaucracy. Rock climbing has a large history in the United States and it can continue its proud

tradition with your support. Please update the legislation to allow fixed anchors and bolts on rock climbing routes

at the discretion of local rock climbing organizations. Those individuals are the boots on the ground that will add

bolts only on necessary routes. 


